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Larson, Rikki

From: Stubblefield, William <Bill.Stubblefield@oregonstate.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 10:12 AM
To: Larson, Rikki
Subject: FW: BP sample discussion.

Here is Chris’s response.  
Take care 
Bill 
 
 
------------------------- 
William Stubblefield 
Dept of Environmental and Molecular Toxicology 
Oregon State University 
1007 Agriculture and Life Sciences Bldg 
Corvallis, OR  97331 
 
Phone: 541-737-2565 
Mobile: 541-760-9544 
Bill.Stubblefield@oregonstate.edu 
 
 

From: Dudenhoeffer, Chris (ECY) <cdud461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 at 9:56 AM 
To: Stubblefield, William <Bill.Stubblefield@oregonstate.edu> 
Subject: RE: BP sample discussion. 

[This email originated from outside of OSU. Use caution with links and attachments.] 

Hi Bill, 
  
Sorry for the delay I took some spring break time off. This summary looks good to me. Feel free to include 
it with the report.  
  
-Chris  
  
Chris Dudenhoeffer 
Lead for Aquatic Toxicity Assessments  
Water Quality Program | Dept of Ecology  
chris.dudenhoeffer@ecy.wa.gov 
360.407.6445 (Desk) | 360.870.8409 (Cell) 
  
  
  
  
  
From: Stubblefield, William <Bill.Stubblefield@oregonstate.edu>  
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 10:19 AM 
To: Dudenhoeffer, Chris (ECY) <cdud461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: BP sample discussion. 
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Chris 
Sorry to be a bother, just wanted to make sure that I got all of that information correct.  Do you agree? 
Bill 
  
  
  
Chris 
Thanks for talking with me today.  As I explained, the issue of concern was associated with the second round of 
testing of mysid chronic tests that are required by the BP Agreed Order 20840.  The third cooler containing 
the last renewal sample  for the second mysid test was delayed in shipping and arrived approximately 48 
hours after the sampling event; so outside the typical 36hr window by about 12hrs.  The samples were still 
at an acceptable temperature upon arrival and were used to finish the testing.  This was an unusual 
situation and was due to shipping issues (we’ve all been there).  My understanding from our conversation 
today is that this test would meet the requirements for the Agreed Order and that there would be no need 
to repeat the test this quarter.  I appreciate your assistance and understanding in addressing this issue. 
Thanks you. 
Regards 
Bill 
  
  
------------------------- 
William Stubblefield 
Dept of Environmental and Molecular Toxicology 
Oregon State University 
1007 Agriculture and Life Sciences Bldg 
Corvallis, OR  97331 
 
Phone: 541-737-2565 
Mobile: 541-760-9544 
Bill.Stubblefield@oregonstate.edu 
  


